

# Lowick & Holy Island CE First Schools



Tel (01289)388268

Website: <a href="http://www.lowickholyislandschools.org.uk">http://www.lowickholyislandschools.org.uk</a>
Email: <a href="mailto:Admin@lowick.northumberland.sch.uk">Admin@lowick.northumberland.sch.uk</a>

Interim Assistant Headteacher
Mr Duncan Mitchell

 $\underline{duncan.mitchell@lowick.northumberland.sch.uk}$ 

### 17th November 2017

Thank you to everyone who joined us for our Children in Need 'Funny Hat' Ramble. All the money raised will be sent to this very worthy cause in the near future.

On Monday we will be having a Parents' Afternoon for Reception – Year 4 parents from 2.40pm until 3.40pm. The children's books will be available for you to look at. If, however, you would like an individual appointment with your child's teacher, please speak to him/her on the afternoon and this can be made for a later date.

The Nursery children's Parents' Afternoon will take place on the same afternoon from 12.30pm until 2.00pm when you will have a chance to chat with Mrs Hill and Miss Robinson about your child's progress.

If you haven't already bought the Christmas cards your child designed and would like to, please ask in school. They are £5.50 for the pack.

## **Future Dates**

Christmas Jumper Day
Christmas Fair at 2.00pm

5th Dec Year 4s to Norham School for Partnership afternoon

12th Dec Afternoon Performance of Lights Camel, Action 1.30pm

14th Dec Evening Performance of Lights, Camel, Action 5.30pm

19th Dec Pantomime at the Maltings (The Adventures of Sinbad)

21st Dec Christmas Lunch – parents/carers welcome to join us

22nd Dec Christmas Party – all day. Own clothes

Christmas Fair – 1st December at 2.00pm

Donations for the Christmas Fair Raffle and Tombola would be very much appreciated. Please bring them into school as soon as possible. Thank you.





# **Upcoming Events**



### November 20

Nursery Parents Afternoon - 12.30pm

School Parents Afternoon – 2.40pm

#### November 24

Celebration Assembly

# CLUBS

Monday – CANCELLED Tuesday – Craft Club Thursday – Sports Club

There will be **NO CHARGE** for children to attend any of the clubs and a snack / drink will be provided by the school.

Brian Patterson, who has been taxi driver and Caretaker at Holy Island School for many, many years, will be retiring at Christmas. If anyone would like to contribute to a gift for Brian, please send this in to school no later than Friday 24th November. We will invite Brian to a Celebration Assembly before he leaves.

Friday 1<sup>st</sup> December
Everyone is welcome at St John's
Church, Lowick at 6.00pm for Carols
and the lighting of the Village
Christmas Tree. This will be followed
by more Carols and the lighting of
the Village Hall tree, and a visit from
Santa. Mulled wine will be served.
The village Panto starts at 7.30pm.
For more details please see
Emma Crane.